
Denton Independent School District
Office of the Superintendent

M E M O R A N D U M

February 8, 2007

To: Board of Trustees

From: Ray Braswell

Subject: Administrator Contracts

You will see the recommendations for administrator contract extension in your
Board packet. I am continuing with the same philosophy as in years past. The
length of extension for principals can be anywhere from 1 to 3 years based on
prior year accountability results. I do take into account growth from one year
to the next as well as AYP results. The contracts for central administrative
positions of Director, Executive Director and Assistant Superintendent are for
two years unless otherwise noted.

Our policy calls for a two-year probationary period on administrators new to
the district. Please let me know if you have any questions.


